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Dear Stuyvesant Parents/Guardians, 

I hope your recent Thanksgiving holiday was filled with gratitude, joy, and meaningful moments. I want to take 

a moment to express my heartfelt appreciation for your time, energy, and generosity, which make it possible to 

provide the vibrant opportunities that stimulate our young people and unleash their full potential. Whether in 

academics, extracurriculars, athletics, music, or theater, the extraordinary range of opportunities available to our 

students is a direct result of your unwavering support. Together with your generous contributions, we’ve built 

an educational environment purposefully designed to foster our young people’s growth and success.  

Every year, the school relies heavily on the financial investment of our Parents’ Association to ensure our 

students flourish before, during, and after the school day. The critical funding support is allocated across 

academic departments, enabling them to secure essential supplies and equipment for daily classroom activities. 

This funding also supports opportunities such as participation in national exams and competitions, ensuring our 

students are equipped to shine on larger stages and beyond the classroom. 

Your contributions extend well beyond academics, funding more than 200+ extracurricular programs that 

develop teamwork, leadership, and personal growth. From Speech & Debate and Robotics to PSAL and club 

athletic teams, these programs enrich the student experience and help shape well-rounded individuals. 

Additionally, the Parents’ Association provides professional development funds for our administrators, teachers, 

and staff, empowering them to enhance their skills and bring their best to our classrooms and programs. 

I understand that giving can be challenging right now, but your support is more critical than ever. As public 

funding becomes increasingly limited, we rely on your generosity to sustain these pivotal programs. Your 

contributions allow vital resources to reach every corner of our school, ensuring that every student can thrive in 

an environment that inspires achievement. 

If you can give and haven’t yet done so—or if you are able to share more—I encourage you to donate today. 

You can give online here, text GIVE2STUY to 366283, or send through Zelle to financials@stuy-pa.org. 

Every contribution, no matter the size, has a direct and meaningful impact. Your donations directly support 

essential school operations, enhance academics, and prepare our students for college and beyond. 

I take great pride in seeing our students showcase their many talents, competitive spirit, and disciplined effort as 

they represent our school, their families, and themselves in every endeavor they pursue. I know you do, too. 

Let’s ensure that the multitude of activities benefiting every Stuyvesant student remain available year after year. 

Thank you for supporting the incredible young people at the best high school in New York City. Together, we 

can continue to provide the resources and opportunities they need to pursue greatness.   

 

Sincerely,  

Dr. Seung C. Yu 

Seung C. Yu 

Principal 
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